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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 10:49 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: foodscrap recycling

 

From: Sharmi Sobhan <sharmisobhan@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 8:22 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: foodscrap recycling  

  

Dear Mayor Hochvert, 

 

I reviewed the CAC Sanitation Study and I firmly agree with the recommendations to move to a 

weekly curbside pick up of recyclables and food scraps.  I am also in agreement with the 

recommendation re: furniture recycling. 

 

I have participated in the recycling program and specifically the food scrap recycling program 

since inception and am a huge fan.  It would be helpful if these could be picked up curbside 

weekly instead of my dropping them off on Saturdays, which is the only day I have to drop off 

since I am a working mother.  I would also assume that participation would increase with the 

introduction of curbside pick up of food scraps, 

 

I hope the Village will seriously consider the recommendations in the report, 

 

thank you and thank you for all you do, 

 

Sharmi Sobhan 

69 Walworth Avenue 

Scarsdale, NY 

 

 

 

 

Virus-free. www.avast.com  

 


